CENTRE LAENNEC
»

English Translation

February 11, 2009

RE: Letter of Professional Reference for Chantal Desmoulins

Dear Sir or Madam,

I, the undersigned Pierre SALVETTI, acting in the capacity of Deputy Director of the LAENNEC Center
for Professional Rehabilitation, confirm that Mrs. Chantal DESMOULINS has worked in our facility, a
professional rehabilitation center for handicapped workers, for three years in the context of the “Catharsis”
project, whose goal is to help our residents to regain the self-confidence necessary to complete their training.

This project allows the resident to recognize his/her changed abilities and to come to terms with his/her
experience and especially the suffering s/he has met with in his/her life's journey. We can clearly discern a
marked improvement in the resident's mental state and a better realization of his/her emotional issues.

The very positive effects of the “Catharsis” project were sufficiently encouraging to allow us to envisage
continuing this method with each new group of residents who intend to renew their scholastic studies. Mrs.
Chantal DESMOULINS is the only person we authorize to apply this approach in our facility. We chose
Mrs. DESMOULINS for the full extent of her abilities, especially on the human, inter-personal, and
psychological levels. Our facility works with fragile individuals on the psychological level and Mrs. Chantal
DESMOULINS possesses all of the qualities needed to work with our clientele.

The collaboration with Dr. Christian SIMONIN, psychiatrist and behavioral specialist at our center, is
especially beneficial and fits together well with Mrs. DESMOULINS' project.

With my most respectful greetings, dear Sir or Madam,

The Deputy Director

Pierre SALVETTI NNEC
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